

Online Censorship: Help Us Reverse the Tide

By Global Research News

Global Research, May 11, 2018

Dear Global Research Readers,

For almost seventeen years, Global Research, together with partner alternative media organizations, has sought Truth in Media with a view to providing our readers with analysis and opinion untainted by corporate or political lobbying and influence.

Recently we have been subject to a multi-faceted online campaign to silence us by targeting our visibility and sources of revenue. Where previously Global Research articles regularly appeared in the first pages of results when searching for coverage of current affairs, we have now been relegated to the bottom rung, often not appearing at all.

While our core readership has remained (thank you!), lack of visibility means reaching new readers has now become problematic. To reverse the tide of censorship, and keep the website growing, we call upon our readers to participate in an important endeavor.

In order to push back against our increasingly limited online reach, our objective is to recruit as many committed "volunteers" as possible among our 50,000 Newsletter subscribers and 1 million monthly readers. If you are in a position to donate 5-10 minutes of your day to us, we would be forever grateful. Here are some ways you could help:

- -Establish an email list of some fifty friends and family and forward the daily Global Research Newsletter and/or your favourite Global Research articles to this list on a daily basis.
- -Use the various instruments of online posting and social media creatively to "spread the word". Click the "like" and "share" buttons on our articles' pages for starters.
- -Post one or more Global Research articles on internet discussion groups and blogs to build a dialogue around our coverage.
- -Do you have friends who would benefit from our articles? Consider signing them up for our newsletter.
- -Are you part of a community group or organized discussion group? Submit a topic we have covered or a specific article from our website for discussion at your next meeting.

Five to ten minutes a day. Let us know how you are proceeding. Send your feedback on your endeavors to crg.online@yahoo.com.

If you are pressed for time but would like to support Global Research, please consider making a donation, becoming a member, or purchasing a book from our online store.



We thank you for your support.

The original source of this article is Global Research Copyright © Global Research News, Global Research, 2018

Comment on Global Research Articles on our Facebook page

Become a Member of Global Research

Articles by: Global Research

News

Disclaimer: The contents of this article are of sole responsibility of the author(s). The Centre for Research on Globalization will not be responsible for any inaccurate or incorrect statement in this article. The Centre of Research on Globalization grants permission to cross-post Global Research articles on community internet sites as long the source and copyright are acknowledged together with a hyperlink to the original Global Research article. For publication of Global Research articles in print or other forms including commercial internet sites, contact: publications@globalresearch.ca

www.globalresearch.ca contains copyrighted material the use of which has not always been specifically authorized by the copyright owner. We are making such material available to our readers under the provisions of "fair use" in an effort to advance a better understanding of political, economic and social issues. The material on this site is distributed without profit to those who have expressed a prior interest in receiving it for research and educational purposes. If you wish to use copyrighted material for purposes other than "fair use" you must request permission from the copyright owner.

For media inquiries: $\underline{publications@globalresearch.ca}$